
 

 

March 24th, 2025 

Valued Customer, 

On behalf of all our employees at Boise Cascade, we want to express our sincere thanks for all 

of your support during the 1st quarter of 2025.  We appreciate the business.   

With the recent tariff activity several of our suppliers will be making price adjustments to offset 

these costs.  As we evaluate the impact of these increases, we continue to look for ways to be 

more efficient in an effort to take costs out of the channel.   

Along with tariffs, we continue to see raw materials, labor and freight increases. Because of 

these cost increases, we are planning to adjust our door pricing on April 28, 2025. 

The April 28, 2025 adjustment will break down as follows: 

• 4.5 -7% average increase across the entire Therma-Tru product offering out of 

warehouse 

• This increase will take effect on April 21, 2025 for Direct Orders only 

Our sales team will contact you directly to communicate the specific changes in detail. New 

doors quoted within our door configurator will reflect the updated pricing on the 

aforementioned date.  

Our configurator will automatically adjust all affected, open quotes at the start of business on 

April 28th. Please submit any open orders prior to this date to avoid automatic price 

adjustments. 

We thank you for your continued business and support.   

Best Regards, 

 

 

Mike Betz 

Director of Millwork 


